
Dear Football Family, 

As part of the FAI’s four year strategy from 2022-2025, 

Nurturing Football Pathways for All is one of our key 

strategic pillars and to this end, we embarked on a 

consultation process from May 2023 to January 2024,

with the goal of developing a new Football Pathways Plan 

for the whole game of football in Ireland that will enhance 

pathways for all players to achieve their full potential.

Follow the consultation period, we have developed an 

overall Football Pathways Plan based on the feedback 

from phase 1 consultations. We now want to go back out 

to the football community to collaborate and consult on 

the detail of the strategy plan and develop the key areas  

into action plans.

Those involved in football development are encouraged 

to attend their regional consultation workshop and share 

their thoughts and insights. We want to get as much 

feedback as possible before the plan is launched and we 

want everyone involved in football to be part of the 

conversation.

Full details of the consultation workshops including dates, 

times and venues are included below.

Please                 for a consultation workshop that suits you.

We want as many people across the game to contribute 

and be part of the discussion so walk in’s are also 

welcome to every session.

I want to thank you all for your ongoing support in the 

development of Irish football and I am looking forward to 

seeing as many of you as possible over the next few weeks, 

helping to shape a bright future for Irish football.

Regards,

Marc Canham

Director of Football

RSVP

LOCATION

CONSULTATION SCHEDULE

DATE TIME

Dublin

Lucan Spa Hotel

12 February 7.00-9.00pm

Cork

Rochestown Park Hotel 

13 February 7.00-9.00pm

Galway

Clayton Hotel 

14 February 7.00-9.00pm

Donegal

Raddison Blu, Letterkenny 

15 February 7.00-9.00pm

https://form.jotform.com/240242599162356

